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I strongly support reducing and eventually eliminating single-use plastic foodware, 

utensils and packaging, because of the permanent trash they create. We survived 

without them before their invention. We can use reusable products as well as single-

use products made from renewable materials that are biodegradable. I support SB 

544 and urge the committee members to support it.  


